
March 07, 2017

TonenGeneral Sekiyu K.K. (the Company) hereby announces that there is a partial
amendment to the information stated in the Companyʼs “Notice of Ordinary General
Meeting of Shareholders” sent out on March 6, 2017 and has posted the details of the
amendment on its website.

For details, please see the following link.

Home > Investor Relations > Stock Information > General Meeting of Shareholders


